
STRATEGIC 
PLANNING SESSIONS
Xatśūll Strategic Community Planning Sessions are starting on 
July 16.  

Xatśūll members are encouraged to participate by signing up. 
Sessions will be kept to approximately 20 participants and 
spread out over three days (food will be provided).

To sign up or request a ride, please email Jessie at  
treaty.nr@xatsull.com or call 250-989-2323 ext. 120 with your 
name and which sesion time you would prefer to attend:

For members looking to attend in person
July 16
10 a.m. Open Community Session
3 p.m. Open Community Session
7 p.m. Open Community Session

July 17 
9 a.m. XDC, XTR and Department Heads
12 p.m. Elders

July 18
6 p.m. Youth

For members living further away
July 24 
7 p.m. In-person session in Vancouver 
(location to be determined)

July 25
7 p.m. Virtual session on Zoom

If you are unable to attend any of these 
sessions but would like an opportunity 
to provide feedback, please let us know. 
We will host additional sessions based on 
demand.

If you have any further questions, please email Chloe Waind at  
chloe@newleafperformance.ca or call 226-338-5878.


